
Financial Services Authority

The Financial Services Authority (“FSA”) of the United Kingdom would like to 
alert all recipients that:

RICHARD RAMSDEN (Clone of FSA Approved person)

83 Princes Street 

Edinburgh 

Scotland 

EH2 2ER

Tel.: 01315167444

Fax: 01316080293

Email: richard.ramsden.isc@gmail.com

is NOT authorised under the Financial Services and Markets Act 2000 (“FSMA”) to 
carry on a regulated activity in the United Kingdom. Regulated activities include, 
amongst other things, advising on investments and dealing and arranging deals in 
investments ("investments" include stocks and shares).

The FSA authorised firm Goldman Sachs International (GSI) would like to 
inform the public that the following employee who is an Approved person with 
GSI has no association whatsoever with the individual discussed above 
identifying himself as Richard Ramsden: 

• Richard Nigel Ramsden (FSA IRN RNR01009) 

Goldman Sachs International, Peterborough Court, 133 Fleet Street, 

London EC4A 2BB

The FSA believes that this individual may be targeting UK customers. Therefore, we 
have added this individual to our list of unauthorised firms and individuals. This list 
can be found at:

http://www.fsa.gov.uk/doing/regulated/law/alerts/unauthorised-firms

If you have any further questions on this matter please email our Consumer Contact 
Centre at consumer.queries@fsa.gov.uk, or alternatively by telephone on 0845 606 
1234. Overseas callers can contact us on (+44) 20 7066 1000.
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